Rosehill College
In-Zone Online Enrolments 2024

Enrolments for 2024 will be done online, this is a quick and easy way to enrol and can be done on your computer. If you
don’t have access to a computer, you will be able to use a computer in our reception or attend our open day on 29 July
2023 from 9.00am — 12.00pm and complete it in the Library.

Open Day - 29 July 2023

Come and join us on Saturday 29 July between 9.00am and 12.00pm and have a look around Rosehill College. You

will be able to visit our various departments and hear from staff what we have to offer. To register for the Open Day /
Enrolment Help go to School Interviews www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the event code 6t7hh.

Follow these four easy steps to complete your enrolment:
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Go to our website www.rosehillcollege.school.nz.

Check you live IN ZONE by selecting the Ministry of Education’s school zone map on our home page.

If your address is listed as an IN ZONE address proceed to the 2024 Enrolment button on our home page
to fill in your application.

e Fillin all the information requested to enable the application to be processed.

The following documents must be attached to your application. We will not be able to process your

application without these.

The following documents can be found on the online enrolment.

e EOTC consent form.

e Health form.

e In-zone enrolment questionnaire.

e Signed copy of the school-wide rules.

All of the following documents must be attached in PDF or JPEG format.

e Student’s NZ birth certificate or passport - if neither of these apply then confirmation of NZ
citizenship, or a passprt with a valid sutdent/resident visa is required.

¢ Any legal documentation regarding guardianship or custody rights.

e Electricity or water account

e Tenancy agreement or rates bill.

e Student’s latest school report.

¢ Immunisation record (e.g measles vacination - this can be obtained from your doctor)

All done!
Click on the ‘Submit Enrolment Application”. If you need to come back to your application, click on
“Remember Me’. You will have 7 days to edit or add to your application.

Out-of-Zone Enrolments Out-of-Zone Priorities

In 2024, we may offer up to 30 out- . First priority must be given to any applicant who is accepted for enrolment
of-zone places at Rosehill College. To in a special programme run by the school.

apply, you must contact the college on . Second priority must be given to any applicant who is the sibling of a
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Applications for out-of-zone students
must be received no later than

30 August 2023. Please note that
incomplete or late applications can not
be included in the ballot which will be
held on 6 September 2023.

current student of the school.

Third priority must be given to any student who is the sibling of a former
student of the school.

Fourth priority must be given to any applicant who is a child of a former
student of the school.

Fifth priority must be given to any applicant who is either a child of an
employee of the Board or a child of a member of the Board of the school.
Sixth priority must be given to all other applicants.




